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LAW ENFORCEMENT CIVILIAN EMPLOYEE APPRECIATION WEEK
2023
BY THE GOVERNOR OF THE STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
A PROCLAMATION

WHEREAS, dedicated law enforcement civilian employees serve the residents of North Carolina to
provide them with vital services; and

WHEREAS, law enforcement civilian employees are crucial to helping law enforcement agencies
protect and service their communities; and

WHEREAS, these professionals continually use their expertise and experience for critical duties,
including maintaining criminal justice statistics and improving apprehension strategies; and

WHEREAS, these dedicated employees deserve recognition and gratitude for their public service; and

WHEREAS, law enforcement civilian employees serving throughout North Carolina exhibit
professionalism, efficiency, and compassion during the performance of their essential duties; and

WHEREAS, the State of North Carolina dedicates the first week in August to recognizing law
enforcement civilian employees;

NOW, THEREFORE, I, ROY COOPER, Governor of the State of North Carolina, do hereby proclaim
July 31 — August 4, 2023, as “LAW ENFORCEMENT CIVILIAN EMPLOYEE APPRECIATION
WEEK?” in North Carolina, and commend its observance to all citizens.
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IN WITNESS WHEREOF, | have hereunto set my hand and affixed the Great Seal of the State of North
Carolina at the Capitol in Raleigh this thirty-first day of July in the year of our Lord two thousand and twenty-
three and of the Independence of the United States of America the two hundred and forty-eighth.



